BULLETIN – NOVEMBER 2023



SUSAN ROLANDO REPORTS COORDINATOR

Our X-Sheet is looking pretty good, but we still have a ways to go before we reach the Department goal of <u>all</u> Auxiliaries being 100% reported in <u>all</u> Programs by December 31st. If you need assistance, please contact our Program Chairmen, your District President, or myself who will be more than willing to help you out.

Are you using the **Auxiliary to Post Community Service Report** form to report all of your volunteer hours to your Post? When you fill this out for your Post, I also need a copy. So far I have only received a handful of these reports. You can find this report form on the Department's website. The form is located on the Report's Coordinator page under the Program

tab or the easiest way is to use the On-line Report form under the Online Reports tab....you fill it out, hit submit and it comes directly to me. If you have any questions regarding this form, please do not hesitate to contact me: 618-946-9907 or srollandovfwaux22@yahoo.com.